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Mr Chris Corbell 
Director Infrastructure Capital Projects 
Parks Victoria 
Level 10, 535 Bourke Street 
Melbourne VIC 3000 

Email: chris.corbell@parks.vic.gov.au 
 
Dear Mr Corbell 
 
CONSENT FOR USE AND DEVELOPMENT OF COASTAL CROWN LAND 
 
Thank you for your correspondence of 25 January 2019 for consent to use or develop coastal Crown land 
pursuant to Section 68 of the Marine and Coastal Act 2018. 
 
The application is for a proposed viewing platform at Saddle Lookout – Twelve Apostles, Princetown. 
 
Pursuant to Section 70 of the Marine and Coastal Act 2018 and as delegated by the Minister, I consent 
to the proposed use and development subject to the conditions in the attached consent notice. 
 
If you would like to discuss any further queries relating to this matter please contact Sarah Hall, 

Planning Approvals Program Officer at the Geelong Officer on 5226 497. 

 
Yours sincerely,  
 

 
 
Colleen White 
Regional Director,  
Barwon South West 
 
 


